
 

• Board of Directors 
 

4/8/2025 Board Meeting 

 

Subject 
Sufficiency of Credentials for Appointment of a Director from the City of San Marino. 

Description 
On February 12, 2025, the governing body of the above-entitled member agency approved the appointment of 
Gretchen Shepherd Romey as its representative on Metropolitan’s Board of Directors.  

The oath of office is expected to be given on or before the April 8, 2025 Board meeting. 
 
 
             3/13/25 

Rickita Hudson 
Board Executive Secretary 

Date 

Legal Review 
 
Credentials were examined and found to be in compliance with the Metropolitan Water District Act for:        
☒ an Indefinite Term pursuant to the Metropolitan Water District Act Section 51 
☐ a Specified Term pursuant to the Metropolitan Water District Act Section 54.  
 

          3/13/25 
Marcia Scully 
General Counsel 

Date 
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